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PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD RECOMMENDATION 
 
DATE:   December 8, 2014 
 
SOLICITATION:       RFP Papago Sports Complex Fields and Ground Maintenance Services  
 
Recommendation 
 
Proposals in response to the above referenced solicitation have been evaluated. The committee 
recommends a contract award to the following highest scored proposer:   
 
                                                 Valley Crest Landscape Maintenance     
              
 
Evaluation 
 
The proposals were scored by an evaluation committee comprised of five evaluators, three were 
representatives of the Parks and Recreation Department. The following criteria was utilizing in 
making the award:  Completion of Submittal Instructions & Inclusion of All the Required Information, 
Experience and Qualifications of the Proposing Firm, Method of Approach, and Pricing. 
 
Procurement File 
 
The procurement file for this solicitation is available as of the date of this notice and may be viewed 
at the Parks and Recreation Department Special Operations Division.  Contact the Parks and 
Recreation Department Liaison below to access this file. 
 
Transparency Policy 
 
As set forth in the solicitation’s requirements, proposers are reminded that the City’s Transparency 
Policy, governing communications between proposers and their representatives, is in effect through 
the date of an award.  Proposers wishing to communicate with members of the City Council or other 
city executives regarding this solicitation shall direct all such requests through the Parks and 
Recreation Department Liaison below. 
 
Parks and Recreation Department Liaison 
 

Rob Harman 
(602) 256-3369 

rob.harman@phoenix.gov 
    

 


